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Dear Burbank 
Parents & Guardians,

Mrs. Talamantes, Head of School

Happy New Year! I hope you all had a
wonderful and restful Winter Break. 

As we transition into the Spring
Semester of the school year, one of our
campus goals is to reach a 90%
attendance rate. It is very important
that your students are present and on
time to school every day. Excessive
absences will lead to credit denial. If
your students must stay home for any
reason, please make sure to send them
with a parent or doctor note the
following day. 

If you have any questions or concerns,
please call the main office at 
210-228-1210 and schedule a time to
meet with me. 

Thank you again for your support!  
 





school
starts at
8:15 a.m.

IMPORTANT 
REMINDERS

P L E A S E  B E  O N  T I M E

BE ON TIME WITH YOUR CHARGED
CHROMEBOOK! 

LLEGUE A TIEMPO CON SU
CHROMEBOOK CARGADO!

S TUD ENT S

E S TUD I ANT E S

The TSI Assessments measure
college readiness in reading,

writing, and math. The scores are
used for college placement

purposes. 

TSI 11th Grade: January 24th
TSI 10th Grade: January 26th

P O R  F A V O R ,  
S E  P U N T U A L

la escuela
empieza a

las 8:15 a.m.

HOLIDAY



 FOOD PANTRY
INFORMATION



BULLDOG ATHLETIC
SCHEDULES


